

MEMORANDUM

TO:

All Members serving on the Ad Hoc Committee to consider the Police

Minister's Report

FROM:

CT Frolick, MP

Committee Chairperson

DATE:

6 August 2015

SUBJECT: Receipt of submissions

This serves to inform you that I have received submissions regarding the work of the Ad Hoc Committee. The ANC yesterday at 18h35 submitted its proposed findings and recommendations to my office. The DA on behalf of all opposition members submitted their document at 08:21AM this morning.

Both of the above mentioned documents are attached and will be discussed in the meeting this afternoon after questions to the President.

CT FRÖLICK, MP

CHAIRPERSON OF THE AD HOC COMMITTEE